
 

 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening – Tuesday 12th November 2024 (4:30 - 7:30pm) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We would like to invite you to the Year 11 parents’ evening on Tuesday 12th November 2024. 

This is an opportunity for you to discuss your child’s progress at school with their teachers.  We 
encourage you to attend with your child on the evening so that you can be updated on their 
attainment, as well as academic strengths and areas of improvement.   

Your child will be given an Appointments Sheet in Tutor Time.  This should be taken to each subject 
teacher you wish to see and an appointment will be entered on the sheet.  We cannot guarantee 
that you will be able to see all your child’s teachers as some teach more than one Year 11 class, but 
we will do our best to satisfy your requests. 

Students will make appointments with staff during normal lesson times. 

We look forward to seeing you on this very important occasion.   

   

 

Kind Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr G Nicholas 

Head of Year 11 

Winterhill School 
 

 


